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EXECUT IVE
LEADERSHIP
I N S T I T U T E

FBI-LEEDA PRESENTS:

Register online at www.fbileeda.org or call 877-772-7712 for more information.
The registration fee is $695/student. Class begins at 8:30 am. Dress: business casual.

The FBI-LEEDA Executive Leadership Institute (ELI) is an innovative 4 1/2-day program
designed for executive-level law enforcement leaders and those leaders aspiring to executive-
level leadership positions. ELI focuses on the emerging challenges facing 21st century police
leaders, as well as planning and navigating the political waters of executive leadership. This
highly interactive program follows the FBI-LEEDA “cops talking to cops" model of professional
development where students will engage in guided leadership discussions with instructors and
other students. The course first looks inward to identify the forces of change and emerging
trends within law enforcement, such as the challenges of recruiting, hiring and leading
different social generational cohorts and different cultural groups within the workforce. The
ELI also presents leadership strategies that emphasize the importance of public trust and
legitimacy, officer wellness, social and emotional intelligence.

December 12- 16, 2022
Hamilton Township Police Department 

7780 South State Route 48 
Maineville, Ohio 45039

For local information regarding the training venue or hotel accommodations 
for this training opportunity, please contact Scott Hughes of Hamilton Township 
Police Department at Shughes@Hamilton-township.org or call 513-239-2400 

Seminar registration is open to all law enforcement – sworn and professional 
civilian staff. (You are not required to be a member of FBI-LEEDA to attend.)

Hosted by: Chief Scott Hughes and the Hamilton Township 
Police Department 

http://www.fbileeda.org/
mailto:Shughes@Hamilton-township.org



